OPERATION ROUND UP

MINNESOTA VALLEY COOPERATIVE LIGHT AND POWER ASSOCIATION
P. 0. BOX 248 - 501 SO. 1°7 ST., MONTEVIDEO, MN

TO: Operation Round Up Applicant
FROM: Jill Sand
RE: DONATION REQUEST

Donation requests such as yours are handled through our Operation Round Up program.
Operation Round Up is a trust fund provided by Minnesota Valley Co-op members through
contributions from having their electric bills rounded up to the next highest dollar each month.
Employees and board members also contribute by having their paychecks rounded down once
amonth. The extra cents goes into the Operation Round Up fund.

Requests for funds are done through an application process. Enclosed in an application for
you to complete and submit to the Trust Board. A decision on the distribution of funds is
done by a board of seven Minnesota Valley members, one from each district, along with one
member from the Co-op Board.

Please add an extra page(s) to your application if you would like to further explain your
request, purpose, plans or goals. It is not necessary, but if you would like to have a
representative from your group attend the Operation Round Up Trust Board meeting, you are
welcome to do so. Please call Jill at Minnesota Valley to set up a time to address the board at
a regularly scheduled meeting.

Please feel free to give me a call if you have any questions at 320.269.2163 or 800.247.5051.

Thank you for your interest in our program.
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